

January 30, 2019

Dr. Adena Williams Loston President Saint Philip's College 1801 Martin Luther King Drive San Antonio, TX 78203

Dear Dr. Loston:

Thank you for your letter of November 15, 2018, notifying the Commission of the intent to offer 25-49% of credit toward the Associate of Applied Science in Information Technology Cybersecurity Specialist at the proposed Pathways in Technology Early College High School (Cyber P-TECH) at the Sam Houston High School, 4635 East Houston Street, San Antonio, Texas 78220, effective fall 2019. Notification of offering 25-49% of credit toward a Level I Certificate of Completion at the Sam Houston High School location was accepted in a Commission letter dated November 6, 2018.

Once notification to offer 25-49% of credit toward a program has been accepted for an off-campus site, no additional notification is required when offering 25-49% of credit toward other approved programs at the site.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Sincerely,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/MAC:efk

cc: Dr. Maria Hinojosa, Director, Institutional Planning, Research, and Effectiveness

Dr. Patricia L. Donat

RECEIVED

FEB 07 REC'D 2019